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Request: 
 
I would like to view the fore coming works on plan as indicated by your street notice 
regarding Algernon Drive. 
 
Response: 
 
The engineering team have no work scheduled to be carried out at Algernon Drive, 
therefore no information is held. 
 
If you would like to provide further detail to us on this matter, then please be advised to 
contact the highways department on 0191 643 8515. 


